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December 10, 2024  

 
 
Hello Piper Families,   
 
  

It is with great excitement that we reach out to you today to announce new 
vocational programming for John Taylor Collegiate. Our team is thrilled to share with our 
Piper community that JTC will offer the Nail Technology program starting September 2025.   

 
Nail Technology is an accredited vocational program through Manitoba Education 

and designed to provide students with the skills, knowledge, and certification required to 
work in the beauty and personal care industry. The program focuses on nail care, including 
manicures, pedicures, nail art, and nail enhancements (such as acrylic or gel nails).  Upon 
successful completion of the course, students can work towards provincial certification as 
a licensed nail technician.  

  
Our team will be hosting an information session for interested students in January 

to provide more details on the program with registration starting in February. If you have 
any questions regarding this program after our January information session, please reach 
out to Mrs. Cantafio (nadia.cantafio@sjasd.ca).   

 
We look forward to helping students unlock their polished potential in Nail 

Technology in September 2025!   
 

  
With enthusiasm,   
Your JT Admin Team 
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